
The Fanny Dwight Clark Memorial Garden, Inc. at Clark Botanic Garden 

Fall into the Garden 

Fourth and Fifth Grade Students 

An exciting new program begins this fall, 2024!  Students in fourth and fifth grade 

will enjoy a two-part program. “Fall into the Garden” gives children the opportunity 

to tour Clark Botanic Garden led by a New York State Certified teacher.  Supplied 

with a pair of binoculars students will discover a world of forestry in the 

autumn.  Additionally, students will observe and participate in the process of 

propagation with a hands-on activity.  All children will take home the specimen of 

their propagation investigation! 

 

Lesson aligned with the New York State Science Learning Standards 

Life Science 3.B: Variation of Traits - Individuals of the same kind of plant or animal 

are recognizable as similar but can also vary in many ways. 

 

Spring to the Garden 

Kindergarten through Third Grade  

“Spring in the Garden” is a new educational program now available at Clark Botanic 

Garden! Children kindergarten through third grade will enjoy a two-part program 

instructed by New York State Certified teachers. While touring the garden students 

will demonstrate an understanding of trees, and learn to identify deciduous trees 

and conifers.  Students will also participate in a hands-on activity which includes a 

take home terrarium! 

Lesson aligned with the New York State Science Learning Standards 

Life Science 1.A: Structure and Function - Plants have different parts (roots, stems, 

leaves, flowers, fruits) that help them survive and grow.  

 

Class held rain or shine! 

Class size is limited to 23 students, the fee per class is $350.  
Email Denise DeMarco at Demarco.ClarkBotanic or call 516 238-0282 to book a date. 
 

 

 




